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Feb, 12, 1973
Box 39

Dr., William J. Mayer-Oakes
Dept. of Anthropolozy
Texas Tech University
Lubbock, Texas 79409

Dear Bill:

Thanks for your letter of ieb. 7th and hope the
letters from the students helped in some way. If I can
be of further assistance on the article do lat me know.

As regards your request to visit the fi=1ld school
tnis summer, w2 would be honosred to have you as a gu=st.
Howevaer, at thnis tine, I can not give you a definite date
as I have not y=2t received word as to whethar the schoel
has been funded. I assume that it will be and, if so,
it will be held sometime in June but will not set the dates
until we know ahout the funds. Will l=t you know when
averything is firmed up. We usually hold a 30 dav field
sehool so this should glve you an opportunity to visit us.

Continued success on the article and your anticipated
trip to Ecuador. Hope to see you at the meetings in S.F.
or at the field schoonl.

3inecerely,

Don E.Crabtrese
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